
This is a reminder- we have a new website – the old 
site will be going away. As of 11/11/24 all updated 

will come from the new site. We think you will 
find this easier to navigate. You will have the option 

of sending many forms electronically- no need to 
print/fill in  and send!!

https://www.highmeadowcooperative.com/ 

I will also post a link on the original site to send you 
to the new one.

Happy Halloween- Enjoy this treat, 
not tricks involved 
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